
 

29 November 2021 
 
 
 
Outdoor Learning 
 
Dear Parents  
 
On Monday this week the staff received training on taking learning outdoors and using our 
extensive school grounds. The benefits of learning outdoors are well known, for enjoyment, 
well-being and improved outcomes. We now have a fantastic outdoor classroom and have 
begun to develop the field to provide learning opportunities by rewilding and planting trees. 
 
To enable more learning to take place outside, we would like all pupils to have a pair of 
wellington boots (wellies) in school that they can change into. Please provide a pair of boots 
in a labelled carrier bag for your child to wear for outdoor lessons. We are planning to begin 
outdoor lessons the week beginning 6 December. 
 
We would also like to have a selection of spare wellies for pupils to borrow and would be 
grateful if you could donate any Wellie boots in good condition that your child has grown out 
of. 
 
Kind regards 

Amy Fry 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


